Ref : DMA/AIFI/97/C 948
Date: 06/10/2018

Dear Captain
Good Day,

Please find the attached Iranian Notices to Mariners No. S.13/2018 regarding “The Position of
Floating Storage Unit (FSU) in Bahregan Area” which was received through P.M.O. for your kind
information and further action as necessary .

You are requested to confirm receipt , discuss the contents in the next consolidated
meeting on board and keep a copy in DA-11 file.

Best Regards,

Capt. A. Amini

Accident Investigation / Fleet Inspection Expert

Department of Maritime Affairs

ROD Ship Management Co.

Dept. Tel No. : +98-21-26100357

Dept. Fax No.: +98-21-26100356

Direct Tel No.: +98-21-23843207

Please reply to dma@sealeaders.com

(Note: This e-mail has been sent as BCC <blind carbon copy to : All R.O0.D.-SMC
Vessels, to eliminate the lengthy list that would result if this e-mail is printed)
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Iranian Notices to Mariners No. S. 13/2018
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Subject: The Position of Floating Storage Unit (FSU) in Bahrgan Area

NAVAREA IX 13/18
IRAN, PERSIAN GULF,
BAHRGAN REGION.
CHART BA 2884 (INT 7278).
FLOATING STORAGE UNIT (FSU) ESTABLISHED 29-01.13N 049-29.85E MARKED BY FOG HORN :
MO(U) 30 SEC 2M AND OMNI DIRECTIONAL LIGHT MO(U) 15 SEC 10M.
WIDE BERTH REQUESTED.

Note: The positions are based on World Geodetic System 1984 Datum (WGS 84).

A.R. Khojasteh
Director General of Maritime Safety &
Marine Environment Protection
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Mariners are requested to inform any new or suspected dangers /changes or defects in aids te navigation to Safety of Navigation Dept. of the
Ports and Maritime Organization.
Address; No. 1, Shahidi Strect, Shahid Haghani Expressway, Vanak Square, Tebran, Iran. Tel: (+9821) 84932717 Fax: (+9821) 84932190
E-mail: akrostami@pmo.ir or gebrahimigpmo.ir
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